
From: Tim Carroll
To: "Bill Rossi (billrossimv@gmail.com)"; "Jonathan E. Mayhew (jonathanmayhew@ymail.com)"; "Tim Carroll

 (tcarroll@vineyard.net)"; "Warren Doty (warrendoty@verizon.net)"
Subject: FW: MVCC Chilmark representative
Date: Monday, October 06, 2014 5:25:00 PM

Have you discussed this before?
Tim
 
From: Alison Mead  
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 4:58 PM
To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Fwd: MVCC Chilmark representative
 
Hi Tim,
 
Nice to meet you in person at Living Local. Following up on the email I sent and resending as
 you suggested.
 
Thanks!
 
~Alison
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Alison Mead <
Date: Tue, Sep 23, 2014 at 4:06 PM
Subject: MVCC Chilmark representative
To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov

Tim,
 
I'm writing to express my interest in becoming the Chilmark representative for the Martha's
 Vineyard Cultural Council.
 
Deb Silliman Wass approached me recently and encouraged me to get in touch with you, as
 her term is ending.
 
I have lived on the Island year-round for five years. I am a freelance photographer and writer
 and former editorial assistant at the Vineyard Gazette. I also work as a seasonal server at the
 Beach Plum Restaurant.
 
I moved to Chilmark in June and would be pleased to represent our town. 
 
Feel free to contact me at  or via email with any questions. I look forward to the
 opportunity to be come more involved with the community in the role of representative.
 
Thank you,
 
~Alison L. Mead




